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29 April 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

STUDENT LEARNING PACKS TERM 2 
 
This term learning packs have been designed to support your child while they learn from home. We 
understand that learning from home can present some challenges and to support all our families, we have 
provided a pack with engaging activities, including literacy and numeracy.  
 
ONLINE LEARNING 
 
Every day, new learning activities will be uploaded on Google Classroom. We encourage you to maintain a 
regular morning routine to ensure your child is ready to learn by 9.00 am. Students will be required to 
complete tasks set by their teachers. Parents must supervise their child and ensure tasks are completed.   
Teachers will track and record all learning and use the information to set new learning tasks. These tasks 
will also inform how we report student progress. The learning pack contains activities to support your 
learning at home.  
 
Your child’s access to their log in and passwords remain the same for: 
 

• Google Classroom 
• Reading Eggs  
• Mathletics 

 
OFFLINE LEARNING 
 
Students who are learning from home without a device are encouraged to complete all the activities in 
this learning pack. With current advice and a staged return to school starting from Monday 11 May, it is 
envisaged that students will return to school one day per week. We ask families to ensure the learning 
pack activities are returned to school on the allocated day your child attends.  
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
Attendance is monitored by student activity online. Inactivity online for more than two days will result in 
direct contact from the school.  For students learning offline, teachers will check in with these families 
through a telephone call. 
  
If you have any questions regarding accessing work online, borrowing devices or other questions, please 
feel free to contact the school by phone or through email.  
 
 
 
Ms Fermanis 
Principal 
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